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Board of Directors Meeting

April 30, 2015

President James Heelon called the meeting to order at 8:00 p.m. with all board members present.   

Motion by Mark Duffy, seconded by Jim Cassin, to accept the minutes of the meeting of April 15, 2015.  Vote unanimous.  Motion passed.

OLD BUSINESS:

All board members participated in a lengthy discussion about the concerns voiced by some members about the board’s decision to allocate $3500 of the budget line item for board expenses to fund $500 food/beverage cards for seven of the nine board members. To clarify some confusion about the decision, it was agreed that all board members were aware that the funding was included in the vote for the budget total and that, consistent with past practice, increases, if any, in dues, green fees, cart fees, dues adder, and initiation fees are the only lines specifically reported. A suggestion to rescind the budget allocation was discussed but a majority was concerned that such action may make it appear to some that the board acted inappropriately which is not the case. Board members reviewed the vote to approve the budget taken on December 4, 2014 which reads, “Motion by Gary Walsh, seconded by Jason Howarth, to approve the FY15 budget as presented (see attached) including a 1% increase in member dues. Vote unanimous. Motion passed.” After the review, it was agreed that concerns about specifics in the budget vote can be addressed.

Motion by Gary Walsh, seconded by Jason Howarth, to reaffirm approval of the FY15 budget including a 1% increase in dues and funding for a $500 food/beverage card for board members with the exception of the Secretary and Treasurer and to review this funding during the FY16 budget deliberations. Vote unanimous. Motion passed.  

Motion by Gary Walsh, seconded by John Griffin, to adjourn.  Vote unanimous. Motion passed. The meeting was adjourned at 9:02 p.m.


Respectfully Submitted,

_________________________
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